: o TOWN OF

Subject: Street Sweeping Notification

May 15, 2025

Dear Residents,

We would like to inform you that street sweeping will be taking place throughout the town of
Lanigan as part of our routine maintenance efforts to keep our community clean and safe.

Scheduled Dates:  May 27 - 29, 2085
Time: 7:00 AM -8:00PM

To ensure the effectiveness of the street sweeping, we kindly ask that all vehicles be removed from
the street during the scheduled times.

Your cooperation helps us maintain clean streets, prevents debris from entering the storm drains,
and improves the overall appearance of our community.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Lanigan Town Office at 306-365-2809 or
by email at townoffice@lanigan.ca

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.
Sincerely,

Brandon Uhryn
Director Of Operations
Town Of Lanigan



